
 

St. Brigid’s Parish, Blanchardstown Newsletter  
The 33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time—15th November 2020 

Also in the parish…... 

This year we’ll be demonstrating the making of our  
Advent Wreath on Zoom. If you would like to join us 
for this, email mairin.keegan@dublindiocese.ie and 
she will email you with all the details.   We hope to 
record this demonstration so if you miss it for any 

reason you can email Máirín and she’ll send the recording on 
to you.  Hope to see you there! 
Keep yourself informed on Irish and international church 

matters—copies of the Irish Catholic weekly newspaper are 
available in the Pastoral Centre—price €2. 
 

Envelopes for the Altar List of the Dead are available in the 
church or pastoral centre. 

Check out 
www.sanctuary.ie  

 
 
 

 online weekly meditations 
and courses 

***Current Arrangements*** 
for Level 5 of the Living with Covid-19 plan 

 Masses & services available on the webcam 
www.blanchardstownparish.ie/ 

our-parish/webcam 
 

Monday to Friday Mass  10.00am  
church open for private prayer after Mass until 3pm 

Saturday Vigil Mass at 7.00pm  
Sunday Mass at 10.30am* 

*also broadcast on Phoenix FM— 92.5Mhz  
Holy Hour   

Join us on Tuesdays 4pm-5pm for 
Music, Silence and Reflections.   

A time out to rest with the Lord. 

Rosary Novena—with Fr. Frank 

Drescher 
“Meditating on the Mysteries of Salvation” 

begins 21st November  
continues each day at 3pm 

NEW 

All Hallows'  

PhD Scholarships in  

Catholic Education  

To apply send a letter of  
application and full C.V. to 
Professor Eamonn Conway, 
Head of the Department of 
Theology & Religious  
Studies.  Closing date for  
applications: 20 Nov. 2020. 
More information on  
www.mic.ie/grace  

Readings for the 33rd  
Sunday in Ordinary Time 

First Reading:   

Proverbs 31: 19-20, 30-31 

Psalm: Ps. 127 

Second Reading:  

1 Thessalonians. 5: 1-6 

Gospel Acclamation:   

Alleluia, alleluia!   Even if you have to die, says the Lord,  

keep faithful and I will give you the crown of life.  Alleluia!

Gospel:  Matthew 25: 14-30 

mailto:mairin.keegan@dublindiocese.ie
http://www.mic.ie/grace


Intentions 15th November 

7pm - 

   10.30am James & William Mansfield 
Eamon Ted Kenna 

Sheila & Patrick Fitzpatrick 

    Children’s Corner 

Baptisms 
In line with current restrictions, we cannot hold  

baptisms while we are above Level 2 of the  
Government’s Living with Covid plan.  Baptisms will be 

rescheduled when the restrictions are lifted. 

       We remember our recently deceased 
 

 

Covid-19 Helpline Numbers 
The Irish Hospice Foundation - bereavement Support Line  
freephone 1800 70 77 10am to 1pm, Monday to Friday  

Alone COVID-19 Support Line for Older People  
7 days a week, 8am - 8pm. Call    0818 222 024.  

Accord – support line : 10 am-1 pm Mon-Fri 9059555   
Crosscare  Blanchardstown 01-8219892             . 

Supporting Older People  

Check their website  for information on 
supports at this time  www.ageaction.ie 

 Fr. Mangan: 8213660  Fr. Casey: 8213716  Fr. Drescher: 5384969 Jim Adams (Deacon)  0862232411  
Máirín Keegan (Pastoral Worker)8115414  Sacristy: 8238354  Parish Office: 8115412 (open: 10-1) 

https://www.facebook.com/St-Brigids-Parish-Blanchardstown-944438662375848/  email: office@ blanchardstownparish.ie  

In the Gospel  

A master gives 
three servants 
some gold to 
look after. One 
has five talents, 
or coins, another 
servant has two 
and the last has 
only one. The 
first servant uses 
his gold talents 
to make five 
more, the second 
makes an extra 
two talents, but 
the third buries 
his in a hole. The 
master is pleased 
with the first 
two, but cross 
with one who 
buried his gold. 

Think of ways you can use your 
gifts for the good of your  
family or friends.  

A prayer to say   

Dear Father, thank you for the 
gifts you have given us. Help us 
to use them wisely and always 
to try our best. The gift of a 
smile is something we can al-
ways use to make other people 
happy, help us to do that.  
Amen. 

Many, many thanks to all who continue to contribute so 
generously to the Family Offering Collection and the  
Sunday Mass Collections; we really appreciate your  
support in these anxious and challenging times.  
We are glad  to see a number of you contributing 
through the donate button on our parish website:  
 www.blanchardstownparish.ie 

          a poem for today…….. 
 

YCD Connected Group The Young Church Dublin have 
started a connected group for Young Adults (20’s 30’s) to 
gather online. We meet every Wednesday, from 8.00-
9.00pm. We will have  time of catch up, reflection on 
Scripture, chat in small discussion groups and  enjoy time 
in prayer together. If you would like to  join us email: 
st.pauls@dublindiocese.ie 

Maynooth University and the Alzheimer Society 
of Ireland need your help! 
In Ireland, many people with dementia move to nursing 
home care. We want to understand the impact of this move 
on the partners of these people. We know that this can be a 
difficult time, and we want to learn more about it so that we 
can help to support you and others like you.  If you have had 
a spouse or partner with dementia move to a nursing home 
in the past 1-5 years and are willing to chat to us (in person, 
via videoconferencing, or on the phone) about your  
experiences, particularly when it comes to loneliness,  Please 
either email us at: Joanna.McHughPower@mu.ie 
Or call Eimile at: 089 412 4099 

https://www.facebook.com/St-Brigids-Parish-Blanchardstown-944438662375848/
mailto:st.pauls@dublindiocese.ie

